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Naveed Haider

From: ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int>
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 12:00 PM
To: Naveed Haider
Cc: DURRANI, Saima; SAHITIA, Sundeep; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Re: [EXT] Resignation Email from UCPO UC-1 Gadap

Kindly proceed as per area coordinator's request. 
Regards, 
Asif 
 
Get Outlook for Android 

From: Naveed Haider <naveed.haider@chipconsulting.org> 
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 11:51:07 AM 
To: ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int> 
Cc: DURRANI, Saima <durranisa@who.int>; SAHITIA, Sundeep <sathias@who.int>; naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org 
<naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org> 
Subject: FW: [EXT] Resignation Email from UCPO UC-1 Gadap  
  
Dear Dr Asif, 
  
UCPO Noman has resigned from his position and as per the below email 14th January 2023 will be his last working day. 
As per my discussion with AC, he has requested to facilitate him in his resignation process and has shared the below 
email. 
  
Your kind feedback is requested in this regard. 
-- 
Regards, 
Naveed Haider 
Project Officer-PTPP 
CHIP Training & Consulting - Sindh 
Cell: 03408444500 
  

From: SHEIKH, Ayaz Haider [mailto:sheikhay@who.int]  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 11:09 AM 
To: JABEEN, Farhat <jabeenf@who.int>; Noman Palari <nomanpalari@gmail.com> 
Cc: naveedhaider.ctc@gmail.com; ALI, Asif <asifa@who.int> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Resignation Email from UCPO UC-1 Gadap 
  
Dear Naveed, 
  
UCPO Noman may continue his job till Saturday dated 14/01/2023 that period can be considered as resignation 
period. 
  
Please process his resignation room Monday as per policy. 
  
Dr Ayaz 
DDPO Malir  
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Sent from Outlook for Android 

From: JABEEN, Farhat <jabeenf@who.int> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 7:21:14 PM 
To: Noman Palari <nomanpalari@gmail.com> 
Cc: naveedhaider.ctc@gmail.com <naveedhaider.ctc@gmail.com>; SHEIKH, Ayaz Haider <sheikhay@who.int> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Resignation Email from UCPO UC-1 Gadap  
  
Dear Naveed  
  
Kindly process UCPos resignation as per HR policy. 
  
  
  
Regards  
Dr.Farhat 
IO-Malir  
  
On Jan 11, 2023 6:17 PM, Noman Palari <nomanpalari@gmail.com> wrote: 

Respected Ma'am  
  
As per our telephonic conversation, I am sharing my resignation email from UCPO post UC-1 Gadap. I am 
been selected as JEST BPS-14 in Education Department of Sindh. I was waiting to join after end of January , 
but due to my nomination as *Enumerator* for upcoming 7th Digital Census , I will not be able to continue my 
duties from tomorrow onwards as I have to report to Education department for my availability. Hence, as per 
discussed in telephonic conversation, I am sharing my resignation for futher process. 
It was a well time spent with EPI Team and I feel very saddened on this sudden resignation. However, I will 
always cherish the memories and support provided by DEOC Malir. 
  
Note: Nomination Letter Attached. My name is on 4th Serial Number.  

  


